
 
 

 

Family Weekly Memo- Nov. 25-29, 2024 
 
It looks like it is going to be a cold week. We will indoors in the mornings if the temperature is below -20 but 
we will try going outside at lunch.  Please ensure students have proper winter gear to be outside for 30 
minutes at -20.  With all the snow, the kids have been having a blast with the shovels and sleds, but in order to 
use the sleds they have to have proper winter gear, including snow pants, boots, winter jacket, mittens/gloves 
and a head covering.  They sled on the teeny, tiny hill at the back of the school and it always amazes me at how 
much amusement they get out of that little bit of sledding.   
 
Purdy’s orders are due into the school, with payment, on Monday Nov. 25th. 
 
The District of Chetwynd is asking for students to sing Christmas Carols at the big tree downtown on Nov. 29th 
around 6:00, after the Parade.  They are asking that any students who join in the singing wear a Santa Hat.  
What a great way to show some community spirit!   
 
November 30th the PAC is hosting a Craft Fair at Don Titus.  There are still tables available if anyone would like 
to rent a table to sell homemade items/gifts/crafts, etc.  You can contact Michelle Van Horn to book a table or 
call the school.  The fair will run from 12-4 and the book fair will be open to the public during that time.   
 
Butcher Block meat boxes will be at the school, ready to pick up, on Dec. 3rd in the afternoon.  Please make 
arrangements to pick up since we won’t have cold storage for them at the school.   
 
We have had everything donated for our Christmas Lunch.  Thank you very much for all the support.  We are 
still accepting donations for our Shopping Day.  We are always short on items for dads.  Please RSVP for the 
Concert/Family Fun night.  We will be serving soup and Bannock so I want to make sure we have enough for 
everyone. This is an event for all family, so please include grandparents, aunties, uncles in your RSVP for 
supper.  There will be some outside fun including a fire pit to warm up at so please make sure your family has 
outside gear if you plan to take advantage of the teeny, tiny hill.  Lastly, we are looking for past Don Titus 
students to help at our Christmas lunch, our shopping day, and at our Family Fun Night.  Mr. David at CSS has 
permission forms or you can contact me directly for one as well if you have an older student who wants to 
come and help out.   
 
This week: 
Monday Nov. 25th  Pizza Sale (7-11) 
 
Wednesday Nov. 27th  Snack Sale 
 
Friday Nov. 29th  Hot Lunch (if ordered by end of day Monday) 
    Christmas caroling at the tree downtown at 6:00 
    Mrs. Green’s class to the Public Library 
 
Saturday Nov. 30th  Christmas Craft Fair in the gym 12-4 
 
Upcoming dates: 
Dec. 2     NO SCHOOL- Professional Development Day 
Dec. 6     End of Term 1 
Dec. 9     Start of Term 2 
Dec. 11   Whole School Christmas Lunch 
Dec. 17    Shopping Day 
Dec. 18   Christmas Hampers (SRC) 
Dec. 19   Concert/Family Fun Night 5:30-7:30 

Report cards home 
Dec. 20    Last Day before Winter Break 
    PJ Day 
Jan. 6    Back to School 
 
 


